
West Broadway Shop Updates 

The City of Dickinson received bids to upgrade the exterior finishes of 615 and 625 West Broadway 

buildings. These buildings are used for Buildings and Grounds, Forestry, and city storage. A total of 3 bids 

were received and reviewed by city staff. It is the recommendation of city staff to award the bid to 

Dickinson Steel Builders in the amount of $249,881.00. This project is intended to by funded by the 

Interest Revenue Fund in 2024. This is an unbudgeted item for 2024, but with direction given at the 

budget work session, quotes were solicited.  

 

Bidders: 

 Dickinson Steel Builders: $249,881.00 

 Tooz Construction: $279,972.00 

 Kolling and Kolling: $329,560.00 
 


